
Dear Ms. Bean, 

 

San Diego County has a two billion dollar agricultural industry.  Food is important and so are 

jobs.  Many have already cut back water use. I understand many in the state don't even have 

water meters and won't until 2025.  This is unconscionable.  

  

 Please continue to allow  our agricultural industry to thrive.   

Sincerely, 

--  

Barbara Zink 
 


